
Additional Hospital Information / Instructions 

It is recommended to have 2 adults accompany your child to and from the hospital.  One adult 
should remain next to the child during the drive home to ensure neck (airway) is upright and 
observe for vomiting. 

Once your child is home, start introducing clear liquids and light foods.  Make sure your child 
remains hydrated.  Activity should be limited for 24 hours following general anesthesia, to 
prevent dizziness or injury. 

Your child may experience a sore throat or nose from the placement of the intubation tube 
with the general anesthesia. 

If your child experiences and discomfort or slight fever, you can give them Children's Tylenol 
as directed.  For temperatures over 101F, call Dr. Kierstin Kerr. 

If your child experiences severe vomiting or bleeding, go directly to the emergency room and 
please notify Dr. Kierstin Kerr. 

Please make sure you have scheduled a follow up appointment at Duxbury Children's 
Dentistry 2 weeks after your hospital date.  Our office number is 781-934-7111. 
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